
Hello Grandviewites! 
 
Hope everyone had a wonderful summer break! A few important events, a couple happening this 
weekend: 
 

Upcoming Events 
• Saturday, September 30th 

o Membership Drive 1-3pm 
o Zoning Bylaws info session 1:30-3:30pm 

• Saturday, October 28th – Grandview Halloween Party 

• November – TBD – West 240 Open House 
 

Membership Drive 
Stop by the community hall this Saturday, September 30th from 1-3pm. We will accept cash or cheques 
payable to Grandview Heights Community League. The annual fee is $45 for 2 adults and all youth under 
the same household under 18 and there will be no admin fee charged on this day. 
 
Alternatively, you can purchase it online at https://efcl.org/membership-purchase/ however, there will 
be a $5 admin fee. 
 
If you have any other questions, please contact Marius Iordache, Membership Director, 
at membership@grandviewcommunity.ca 
 

Smarter Infill Edmonton 

Two citizen groups are hosting an information and Q & A session - "Changes to Zoning Bylaws and New 
District Plans Mean Big Changes for Our Neighbourhoods" Saturday, September 30 from 1:30 - 3:30 at 
Westminster Junior High School gymnasium (13712 - 104 Avenue).  Everyone is invited! 
 
For more information on these groups, please check out: 
www.smarterinfillyeg.com and www.betterinfill.ca  

 

https://efcl.org/membership-purchase/
mailto:membership@grandviewcommunity.ca
http://www.smarterinfillyeg.com/
http://www.betterinfill.ca/


Halloween Party 

Join us on Saturday, October 28th from 5-9pm for our annual Halloween dance party!  
 

 
 

West 240 Open House  
There will be an open house some time in November. We will forward the information as soon as the 
date is set. 
  
Please join our neighborhood Facebook Page to be up to date on community news and events. Thank 
you for reading and have a great day! 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/grandviewheightsedmonton/

